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Mr. Harvey G. Hubbs 
Secretary 

POST OFFICE BOX 360 
.IH'FERSON CITY, MISSOURI65102 

314 751-3234 
114 751-1847 (Fax Number) 

May 15, 1989 

Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 

ROBERT J. SCRIBNER 
Staff Dire<:~ or 

HARVEY G. HUBBS 
Secretary 

MARY ANN YOUNG 
General Counsel 

Re: case No. H0-86-139 - In the matter of the investigation of 
steam service rendered by Kansas City Power & Light Company. 

Dear Mr. Hubbs: 

Enclosed for filing in the above-captioned case is an 
original and fourteen (14) conformed copies of Staff's 
Recommendation. Copies have been sent or hand-delivered this date 
to all counsel of record. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

MAY:nsh 
Enclosures 
cc: All parties of record 

Sincerely, 
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comea now the Staff of the Miamouri Public Service 

Commim:don ( 11Staff 11 ) and pursuant to the instructions provided at the 

h~aring held on March 27, 1989 in the above-referenced case, provides 

its recommendation to the Commission concerning this docket. 

1. The parties to the potential sale of the downtown 

Kansas City steam system, Kansas City Power & Light company (KCPL) and 

Kinetic/Trigen reported the status of the negotiations for sale of the 

system to the staff on or about April 28, 1989. As a result of these 

reports, it appeared to staff that very little progress had been made 

in negotiations; therefore, Staff requested a meeting with KCPL and 

KineticjTrigen. 

2. A meeting was held in the Commission's Kansas City 

offices on Thursday, May 11, 1989. At that time, it appeared that 

there was still some potential for negotiations to conclude in a 

timely, successful manner. However, there are still some problems to 

be worked out by the parties if the steam system is to be transferred. 

3. As has been previously stated by the parties to this 

matter, in the event the steam system is not sold and steam will be 

discontinued on December 31, 1990, customers should be specifically 

advis~ of the necessity of procuring an alternate source of energy 

prior to that date. 
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ste&m service w~ll no longer be availabls from KCPL's downtown steam 

after Dscember 31, 1990. 

5. staff will remain in contact with KCPL and 

Kinetic/Trigen in order to continue to monitor progress of the 

negotiation process. 

WHEREFORE, for the reasons stated herein, Staff recommends 

that the Commission hold this docket open until July 1, 1989. If, as 

of that date, appropriate applications are filed to transfer the 

system, this docket can be closed and the matter dealt with in the 

application dockets. If such applications are not filed by July 1, 

the docket may be closed by Commission Order which advises KCPL to 

notify its customers that steam service will no longer be available 

after December 31, 1990. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 
(314)751-7485 

CEBTIFIGATE OF SIRVIC~ 

I hereby certify that copies of the foreqoiq~have been 
mailed or hand-delivered to all pat:ties of record this -~- day of 
~ • 19.f:\_. 


